
Family News

Before anything, I want to say thank you families for choosing YES Prep North Central

Elementary. This year has brought us many unexpected events, but I want us to focus on

the positives and one of those things was us being able to launch our school and educate

all the wonderful children. Everyday I look forward to the opportunity to interact with the

students at NCE and our families. Thank you, families, for your continued support and for

always participating in all the school events we have for our students. Families, I hope you

have had a safe and restful spring break and we look forward to having our students back

on campus on Monday! Again, thank you for all you do and always remember that YES

Prep is always here for you! 

Ms. Santana

Please remember you MUST show the completed

health check-in on Skyward everyday when your

student comes to campus. 

March 19th, 2021

1900 Strawn Road

Houston, TX 77039

(713) 967 - 9000

Office Hours are Monday Thru Friday from 7:15am

to 3:15pm.

Early Dismissal must be BEFORE 2:00PM, We will

not release students after 2:00pm

Message from the Leadership Team

North Central Elementary
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Front Office Information Family Corner

School Counselor Corner Upcoming Events

Reminders: Dear NCE Sparks Families,

Fever is one of the earliest signs of illness! If you are

interested in receiving a free thermometer for your family,

please follow the directions below. Stay safe and stay

healthy!

 

Steps to Obtain a Thermometer

1.    Text “Kinsa” to 900-900 and download the free Kinsa

app

2.    Please send us a screenshot of the app 

3.    Email @ nceoperations@yesprep.org

Regards,

Nida Ahmad, RN – School Nurse

(713) 924-5513

If you are needing assistance please visit

Community resources for those affected by winter

storm. This link takes you to the YES Prep website

where they list resources for housing, financial

assistance, food, and more.

 

Eunice Arzate

Student Support Counselor 

Eunice.arzate@yesprep.org 

(713) 924-0854

 

Please complete the Q4 and Re-

enrollment Surveys by logging

into your Skyward accounts.

March 29th thru April 4th is Autism Awareness

week, we have a special dress code for the week

to celebrate our friends with Autism. 

March 31st will be Academic Materials

Distribution for VIRTUAL students ONLY

April 1st will be Orientation Day for students

switching from Virtual to In-Person



Tuesday, March  23rd Wednesday, March 24th Thursday, March 25th Friday, March 26th 

Virtual and 

In-Person

classes resume

Sparks' Life

NO SCHOOL
(SCHOOL HOLIDAY)

 

Monday, March. 22nd 

Monday, March 29th Tuesday March 30th Wednesday, March 31st Thursday, Apr. 1st Friday, Apr. 2nd 

Orientation

Day for New

In-Person

Students

Dress in 

YELLOW!

covid 19

Dress in

BLUE!

Dress in 

RED!

Dress in

GREEN!

Q4 Material

Distribution

(Virtual

Students)

We celebrate Women's History Month to remind

ourselves of the accomplishments of women

throughout the years to our culture and society.

From science to politics, it's is a chance to reflect

on the trailblazing women who lead the way for

change. 

We can't stop celebrating these Amazing women,

part of the NCE founding team, all of them are

making a trail to guide others and we couldn't be

more proud, Girls, you rock!


